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Comments: To whom it may concern -

 

I'm really concerned about the proposed land exchange that will diminish wild areas on Mount Hood. This is our

watershed. We rely on these wild areas for clean water...not to mention what the extra development will do for

the creation of landslides/avalanches, etc.

 

Yes, I am a skier and Yes it would be nice to have a bigger resort - BUT - not at the expense of losing wild and

roadless areas, polluting our drinking water and encouraging massive erosion.

 

Please note these objections.


